

A spearhead research project between UH and SU

December, 2020

Click here to read the letter in your browser



# Dear members of Arctic Avenue,

We would like to thank you all for this year's Arctic Avenue activities and wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! We hope you will have time to enjoy the festivities and the holidays even though it might be in a different constellation than ordinarily.

We would also like to draw your attention to the Arctic Avenue spring call with a deadline of February 19 and the opportunity to apply for smaller funding throughout the coming year.

Finally, we hope to be able to meet you all in person in August next year, at Kilpisjärvi Research Station, for our third annual meeting.

Best wishes, Nina, Atte, Annika and Kaarina



## Spring Call 2021

The Arctic Avenue spring call is open and application **deadline** is **February 19.** Specific information for the call and application form »

Please send your application to the Arctic Avenue Steering Committee by email to <a href="mailto:annika.granebeck@su.se">annika.granebeck@su.se</a> and <a href="mailto:kaarina.weckstrom@helsinki.fi">kaarina.weckstrom@helsinki.fi</a>. State <a href="mailto:Application for Arctic Avenue funding">Application for Arctic Avenue funding</a> in the subject heading.

A call is also planned for fall 2021.

### Smaller funding

The Arctic Avenue offers its members to put in <u>smaller applications for funding</u> throughout the year. These cannot exceed 1000 € per project and will be up to the co-leaders discretion to decide on.

You are welcome to send an application to <u>Atte Korhola and Nina Kirchner.</u> The application can have the same format as the <u>Spring Call 2021</u>.

#### Arctic Avenue publication list

We now have a <u>publication list</u> on our webpage. Please inform us about your publications relating to Arctic Avenue, by sending an e-mail to <u>Annika Granebeck</u> and <u>Kaarina Weckstrom</u> so we can add them to the list.

Please use this format: Surname, N.N., Surname, N.N., and Surname, N., 20xx. Title of paper. Full journal name: VV, ppp-ppp. Doi:XX.XXXX/XXXXXX. We need to know if it your publication is directly funded by the Arctic Avenue, or



if it is a collaboration publication.

The first Arctic Avenue paper on the list is:

Li, H., Väliranta, M., Mäki, M., Kohl, L., Sannel, A.B.K., Pumpanen, J., Koskinen, M., Bäck, J., Bianchi, F, 2020. Overlooked organic vapor emissions from thawing Arctic permafrost. Environmental Research Letters: 15, 104097. doi.org/10.1088 /1748-9326/abb62d.

Congratulations to Li et al!



#### WELCOME TO THE THIRD ANNUAL MEETING

The Arctic Avenue third annual meeting is planned to be held at the Kilpisjärvi Research Station. Our hope is that it will be possible to have a physical meeting, but if not, we will change it to an online meeting. Details of the meeting will be planned during the spring. Please save the dates!

Arctic Avenue is a spearhead research project between the University of Helsinki and Stockholm University. This update provides you with a selection of our current activities and latest news. If you have suggestions that you would like to include in coming updates, you are welcome to send these to <a href="mailto:annika.granebeck@su.se">annika.granebeck@su.se</a>.

Editor: Annika Granebeck

Photo: Annika Granebeck, vrseducation

#### Stay updated

Find news and upcoming events at <a href="https://www.bolin.su.se/arctic-avenue">www.bolin.su.se/arctic-avenue</a> and follow the

hashtag #ArcticAvenue.